


Friday night, June 6th, the first Regency Friday Night Lights Event!

And, what a HUGE SUCCESS!


This event was conceived by the Pickleball Club, and enthusiastically 
supported by the Regency HOA, in our continued effort to bring Regency 
neighbors together. 


So tonight until the sun went down, and the lights went on, over 70 friends 
played together, laughed together, and snacked together! The Pickleball 
club started the evening with 291 members, and by the time we walked 
our tired bodies out of the gate, 8 more neighbors asked how they could 
join. Who will be our 300th PB Club Member? 


And who would not want to be a part of this great pickleball community? 
Our PB Club is the most active, most inclusive, most vibrant club in the 
Regency. Our club recognizes the beauty of the community we live in, we 
appreciate being active on our six new pickleball courts, and we value the 
time we share together both on the courts, as well as off of them.


We are in this together, and that is what makes US, OUR CLUB, 
SUCCESSFUL! Special thanks to those who stepped up, and stepped on 
the courts to help new players: Judy Azoulai, Cindy Drum, Phyllis 
Greenberg, and Bill Shuzman. Thanks to our fabulous social committee for 
setting the table, serving the goodies, and warming up the “bullpen” with 
their positive energy and smiles: Cindy Drum, Meg Pribyl, Lori Ragovin, 
Rosemary Spinelli, Wendy Strauss, and Sherry Vitanza. 


And always thanks to the pickleball board for their continued and constant 
desire to keep this club the best club in the Regency. And last but never 
least…special appreciation to Gary Ramella, for being Gary Ramella.


See everyone at the next Friday Night Lights Event on July 4th! 




Come Pickle with US,

Lisa Citron



